
  

 
What’s Happening 
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In This Issue 
 Centennial Legacy Project 

 FVHCF Annual General Meeting 

 Community 
 

Healthy Harvest Winners 
August 22, 2016 - $1,575.00 

Julie Ryan - ARH 
 
September 5, 2016 - $1652.50 

Joanne Cecchi - Chilliwack 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
Sept 22,2016 
ARH Staff Appreciation Breakfast 

Abbotsford Regional Hospital cafeteria 
6:30AM – 8:30AM 
 
Sept 22, 2016 
PartyLite Fundraiser 
ARH Foundation Office 
11:00AM – 3:00PM 
Email Kathryn.Brulotte@fraserhealth.ca 
to order before the 22nd 
 
Sept 21 & 22, 2016 
Chilliwack General Hospital Auxiliary  
CGH - Vendors Corner 
 
 
Oct 1, 2016 
Education Event – FREE EVENT  

Quality Inn, Abbotsford 
7:30AM – 5:00PM 
info@fvhcf.ca to register 
 
 
 
Oct 28, 2016 
FVICBA Costume Gala 
Supporting ARH SIM Project 
Abbotsford Banquet Centre 
Starts 6:00PM 
Call Bharathi 604 309 4121 
 
Nov 26,2016 
Little Hearts Gala 
Supporting ARH Pediatrics 
www.fvhcf.ca/events 
 
Dec 1, 2016 
It’s a Wonderful Breakfast 
Fundraiser 
7:00AM – 10:00AM 
Coast Hotel Chilliwack 

 

Centennial Legacy Project  
The winner of the West Jet raffle was drawn on September 10, 2016. Here are all 
the lucky winners. Find out more about the Centennial Legacy Project and how you 
can help enchance cataract surgery in the area, visit www.fvhcf.ca/regional 
 
1st prize winner of the return tickets for 
two anywhere WestJet flies: Bob Oravec, 
Abbotsford - Bob purchased his ticket 
during our Chances Chilliwack weekend 
event. Bob plans on going to England! 
 
Presenting the cheque are Lou Dumesnil, 
President, Mt. Cheam Lions Club, Kari 
Saskiw, President, Steller’s Jay Lions 
Club, Dave Mackintosh-Chair Centennial 
Legacy Project and Steve Somerset, 
Treasurer Mt Cheam Lions Charitable 
Society 

 

 

2nd prize winner of a Dinner for 8 
cooked in your home by Merle's 

Catering: Kelly Amid of Abbotsford 
 

Presented by Lou Dumesnil and 
Kari Saskiw and Steve Somerset 

 

3rd prize winner of a Samsung 
Tablet: Roslyn Kirk 

 
Presented by Lou Dumesnil and 

Kari Saskiw and Steve Somerset 

Mertin Auto Group presented $5,000 
towards the Centennial Legacy Project. 
This will enhance cataract surgery in the 
Lower Mainland. Thank you Mertin Auto 
Group. 
 
In photo: Paul Mertin, Dave Mackintosh 
and Jason Arnold 

 
 



 

 
 
BC Lions 

We have teamed up with BC Lions to 
give Fraser Health employees a special 
offer for the following games: 

 August 19 vs Hamilton 

 October 1 vs Ottawa 

 November 5 vs Saskatchewan 
 

Starting at $38 you can receive 

 $10 merchandise voucher 

 A BC Lions baseball cap 

 $3 from each ticket will go to 

FVHCF! 

To purchase tickets go to 
www.bclions.com/fraser enter promo 
code: FRASER 
 

For help/questions contact: 

BArner@BCLions.com 

 

 

Contact Us 
Website: www.fvhcf.ca 

Email: info@fvhcf.ca 

Tel: 1-877-661-0314 

 

Facebook 

facebook.com/FVHCF/ 

 

Twitter 

twitter.com/fvhcf 

Abbotsford 
Regional Office 
32900 Marshall Rd 
Abbotsford, BC  V2S 0C2 
 
Mission 
7324 Hurd Street 
Mission, BC  V2V 3H5 
 
Chilliwack 
45600 Menholm Rd 
Chilliwack, BC  V2V 3H5 
 
Hope 
1275 7Ave 
Hope, BC  V0X 1L4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual General Meeting 
Fraser Valley Health Care Foundation held its Annual General Meeting on 
Wednesday September 14, 2016. We would like to thank everyone who has 
supported the Foundation and local community hospitals over the years. We are 
looking forward to the future.  
2016/2017 Board of Directors: 

 Gerry Carron – Chair 

 Grace Saris – Vice Chair 

 Todd Kesslar – Treasurer  

 Raylene Handysides – Secretary  

 Michael Adkins 

 Sue Attrill 

 Peter Fry 

 Ethel Hooge 

 Lorraine Hughes 

 Kerry Kinney 

 Doug Lester 

 Bonnie McEwan 

 Colleen Walker 

 

Community 

 

The Abbotsford-Sumas 
Rotary Club is back at it 

again, making the gardens 
at Cottage Worthington 

look beautiful for the 
residents. If you can help 
with any of the following 

on the poster below, 
please contact Liz Harris 
at 604 897 7994 or email 

info@fvhcf.ca 

 
 
 
 

 

Save the date! October 
28th. Fraser Valley Indo 

Canadian Business 
Association in partnership 
with Fraser Valley Health 

Care Foundation is having 
a Costume Gala. This 

event is to support the SIM 
Project at Abbotsford 

Regional Hospital. Contact 
Bharathi at 604 309 4121 

or Kim at 604 557 6450 for 
tickets and information. 

 
For more information on 

this project go to 
www.fvhcf.ca 

 

mailto:info@FVHCF.ca
http://www.facebook.com/FVHCF/

